## **Bloomingdale Public Schools**

## Walter T. Bergen Middle School

225 Glenwild Avenue, Bloomingdale, NJ 07403 (973) 838-4835

Mr. John Petrelli Interim Superintendent Mr. Frank Verducci Principal

June 17, 2020

Dear Walter T. Bergen 8th grade Graduates, Parents and Guardians,

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, the 2019-20 school year has been historical and challenging for everyone.

Complying with NJ Department of Education and CDC guidance concerning graduation exercises, the 2020 Walter T. Bergen graduation will be conducted in a virtual format.

While this news is disappointing to many, the health and safety of all our participants was most important in our decision making process. Our virtual graduation exercise may be viewed by accessing <a href="https://youtu.be/wYO961Hkxjo">https://youtu.be/wYO961Hkxjo</a> on Monday, June 22, 2020 at 7PM.

Please feel free to share the link with family and friends as we virtually celebrate the Class of 2020.

Respectfully,

John Petrelli Frank Verducci

Mr. John Petrelli Mr. Frank Verducci